
 

 

 

Dear Greater Clark Families, 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome our students back for another amazing year.  If you are new 

to our district we are excited to have you.   

To help prepare for your child’s return to school we want to remind you that the federal waiver in place 

during COVID to provide all children with free meals unfortunately expired on June 30, 2022.  This 

means that your will need to supply your child with funds to purchase breakfast and lunch or provide a 

meal from home.  We do encourage ALL families to apply for free / reduced meals using this link 

www.nlappscloud.com.  Income eligibility guidelines are available through the Food and Nutrition 

Service of the USDA. 

If you have trouble filling out the application or have questions regarding the status please do not 

hesitate to reach out to JEANNE HOFFMAN in the food service office at 812-283-0701 or email at 

jhoffman@gccschools.com. 

As we reopen for the new school year, Aramark Student Nutrition is Powering Potential for students and 

faculty with innovations in our menus and enhancements to our overall dining operations. When your 

child dines with us, rest assured that we will be serving delicious, nutritious meals prepared with the 

utmost attention to safety. We encourage every student to fuel up with breakfast and lunch each day so 

they will be energized and prepared to succeed throughout the day, in and out of the classroom.  

Monthly menus can be found at https://www.gccschools.com/home/our-district/departments/food-

services/lunch-menus/. 

To further enhance our commitment to the health and wellness of our students, please like or follow 

our student nutrition face book page for healthy tips, menu ideas and other important communication. 

You can find us at ARAMARK STUDENT NUTRITION AT GREATER CLARK CO SCHOOLS. 

We look forward to seeing and feeding your children daily in our cafeteria’s. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Beverley Woodring 
Food Service Director 
Aramark Student Nutrition 
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